
 
 

LETTER OF REFERENCE  
 

We would like to inform you that in the period from 2005 to 2006 the company ZARMEN 
Sp. z o.o. was one of the main Contractors engaged at the site of the Arcelor Huta 
Warszawa sp. z o.o. in the construction of the New Rolling Mili having capacity of 
approx. 800 th. tonnes of steel per year.  
All the works carried out by ZARMEN were characterized by high quality and timely 
performance. Professional skills and experience of its staff was a key to success.  

 


